From: darleneshoar

To: Zoning; AdministrativeServices
Subject: 25V00047/62-1334(5)b
Date: Friday, October 3, 2025 1:12:53 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,
We spoke to Mr.Dahn and he clarified that he is not building any structures on his property.
He has re-zoned his property for agriculture purposes only.

Please disregard our previous email. We no longer oppose his request now that we know this
will not affect the beauty of this rural residential area.

Thank you

Mark & Darlene Shoar
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